Voicemail January 7th, 2014
Ski Club starts tomorrow after school when students will load the bus at 3 p.m. here at school to travel to Poley Mountain. Students with equipment can bring it in to the music room in the morning upon arrival to school.  After school, please pick up your gear and load the bus which will be waiting out front. Be sure to bring along warm clothes and your supper. 

The next drama club meeting will be held Monday, January 13th at 12:10.  Students who are interested in joining HMMS Drama Club are asked to complete a "Commitment Contract" with their parents and then return it to Ms. Guitard or Mme. Suzanne as soon as possible. If your student needs a contract please ask them to see one of these staff members. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As well, auditions for our spring production of Not so Grimm Tales will be taking place in the next two weeks. Auditions and play practices will take place Mondays after school from 3:00-4:30 p.m.

Once again our monthly PSSC meeting will be held on Thursday in the library at 6 p.m.
This weekend, January 11th and 12th Lady Blue Bear Varsity Girls Basketball Tournament will be held in our school gym. Come on out and cheer on the girls!


